

Fei Tam,
District President, Ottawa and District Badminton Association
By email (fei@odba.ca)

Reference: Frank Melvin – Ontario's oldest active Badminton player

Dear Fei,

On behalf of the Badminton Ontario Board of Directors, I would like to extend our congratulations to Frank Melvin for his continued active participation in the sport of Badminton. Frank epitomizes the principles of "fit for life" through his activity on the court, but I also want to recognize Frank for his efforts over the years in building the sport in the Ottawa region – the Badminton "family" has a long and illustrious history and it is clear that Frank has been a major part of this family's success.

Congratulations Frank on your recognition today and we all look forward to hearing about your continued engagement in our sport for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Ian Moss

President, Badminton Ontario